
 
 

 

Tig󰈩󰈸󰈼    ar󰈩   Res󰈎󰈗󰈏e󰈞t!  
Tig󰈩󰈸󰈼    Sta󰉘   t󰈊e   Co󰉉r󰈻󰇵!  
Tig󰈩󰈸󰈼    do   ev󰈩󰈸󰉙t󰈊󰈏󰈞g   Con   Gan󰈀󰈻!  
                (en󰉃󰈋󰉉s󰈏a󰈻󰈛,   eff󰈡r󰉃,   he󰈀󰈸󰉄)  

Welcome   Back!  
Hello   Washington   Tigers!   Welcome   to   the   new   school   year!   Our   Tiger   staff   welcomed   our   students   back   in   a  
Distance   Learning   model   to   begin   the   school   year.    I   am   proud   of   how   our   staff   came   together   to   learn   and  
overcome   challenges   while   preparing   for   rigorous   and   engaging   lessons.    We   have   really   enjoyed   seeing   all   of   our  
students   in   our   virtual   learning   environments.    I   encourage   you   to   please   continue   communicating   with   your  
child’s   teacher   and   with   the   office   if   you   have   any   questions   or   need   help.    We   are   here   for   you!    
~Mr.   Adalberto   Hernandez,   principal  

 

 

Friday,   September   11  
ELAC   meeting,   Zoom,   5:30-6:30   PM  
 
Monday,   September   28  
School   Site   Council   &   Title   I   meeting,  
Zoom,   5:30-6:30   PM  

 
Our   new   Kindergarten   students   started   their   year   in   the   Heritage  
Language   Program   with   Spanish   instruction!   For   the   first   three   years,  
the   children   will   receive   80%   of   their   instruction   in   Spanish,   focusing  
on   foundational   literacy   in   Spanish   first,   and   20%   of   their   day   will   be  
taught   in   English.    The   goals   of   Dual   Language   education   are:  
Bilingualism   /   Biliteracy,   High   Academic   Achievement,   and   Social  
Cultural   Competence.  

 

Visiting   Campus  
To   help   ensure   our   Washington   community   remains  
safe   and   healthy,   all   visitors   coming   to   the   school  
with   a   question   or   for   help   are   required   to    wear   a  
mask   or   face   covering,   take   a   temperature  
check,   and   practice   social   distancing .    The   safety  
and   security   of   our   students,   parents,   and   staff   is   our  
number   one   priority.   Thank   you   for   your   cooperation!  

Attendance  
Daily   attendance   is   taken   and   submitted   by   the   teachers  
from   Monday-Friday.    Students   are   required   to   be  
present,   be   engaged,   participate,   and   complete  
assignments/learning   tasks.    If   students   log   in   and   don’t  
turn   on   their   microphones   or   cameras   to   respond   to   the  
teacher   or   participate,   they   are   marked   absent.   Please  
make   sure   your   child   is   logging   in   for   live   instruction   and  
completing   their   daily   assignments.  

George   Washington   Elementary  
509   E.   South   St.,   Madera,   CA   93638  

559-674-6705  


